
Hi Craig, please share with the ICRC Committee Members. 
 
The Oak Hill Association of Neighborhoods (OHAN) has stirred up its base, ranging from Circle 
C to Travis Country and Sendera to Loma Vista ... we will be attending ALL of the ICRC 
meetings from here on out.    
 
The efforts of the ICRC to split the Oak Hill neighborhood into two sections is unacceptable.    
We have suffered long enough without adequate representation, and this is our chance to finally 
get somebody in the City who cares about the issues of the Oak Hill neighborhoods. 
 
Please ask the ICRC Committee members to revisit their Purpose.   Maybe the idea is to upset so 
many of the people, that the City Council will end up drawing the boundaries?   I hope not. 
 
See you Wednesday and Saturday ... 
--  
Rick Perkins 
Secretary, OHAN 
 


